71 Read St

September 10, 2012

In response to the recent notice that I received and the discussion I had with you last week, my plan of action is to install the four fire rated doors (one for each apartment) over the next four months (one each month).  Being retired and on a fixed income, I wish to spread the installations in this manner so I can afford the purchase and installation costs. The plan should be completed by December 31, 2012.  Please let me know if this is acceptible.
 
Thank you,
Jerry Devlin   

